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 The Greater Salem Caregivers have been in existence since 1989. One 

person has been part of the organization right from the beginning. Her  

name is Carolyn Birr. She and her husband Jerry came on the Board  

together, Carolyn serving as Secretary and Jerry until his death a few 

years ago as Treasurer. 

The Caregivers are indebted to Carolyn for her years of service and for  

her positive demeanor and warm smile that she brings to each meeting. 

Thank you Carolyn!   

Volunteer of  the Year 

Carolyn Birr 



 

 

Every spring we get together in the 
KofC Hall 

Good friends having fun, what a ball! 

The cranberries and chicken pot pie –  

Those delicious mash potatoes - Oh My!! 

 

Unfortunately, this past year was so sad 

The Covid 19 was really bad 

But now the vaccine shots are rolling out  

Soon we will be free to move and go about 

 

But I am sad to say that we won’t, I fear  

Be able to get together again this year 

So, we want you all to know  

How much we appreciate and love you so 

 

Thank you for always being there   

Bless you for what you have done  

For when those in need see you come  

It’s like a cloud opening up for the sun  

 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Spring 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer programs in Massachusetts 

help my mother and mother in law, so this is  

my way to help in Salem! 

I enjoy meeting new people and making 
new friends. I taught school for 36 years and I 

like helping others and staying busy! 

My mother always reminded us that we  

should do for others first, and our reward  

would follow. How True 

I drive some amazing clients but the most  

amazing are those who are dealing with terminal 

illness. They always surprise me. They are the  

most positive in their outlook! They make me  

realize that every moment matters and to pay 

attention to the moment! 

It feels good to help the less fortunate. I was 

a truck driver most of my life, so I like to drive  

and stay busy. 

It is a pleasure to be a volunteer for the  

CAREGIVERS! 

Why we Volunteer! 

National Volunteer Week 

June 1-7, 2021 



Contributors Since Winter 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Atkinson Congregational  

Church 

Michael Sorenson 

Richard & Pam Hartung 

Douglas & Kyoko Moore 

Kathy Pappathan 

James & Rosemarie Kasouf 

Paula Delaney 

Freda Croteau 

Glenn & Janet Lavalle 

Ruth Bourbeau 

Carol Daley 

Ed & Kathy Pratt 

Sandy Dawaliby 

George & Barbara Kfoury 

Hilda Bebirian 

Mark & Lisa Auer 

Carol Halupowski 

Jackie Provencher 

Tom & Gina Garnier 

Toyota Dealers of America 

Barbara Clark 

David & Melanie Costello 

Shelley Schlegal 

Dorothy Harrington 

Stan & Joy Augevich 

Daisy Mariolis 

Pelham Good Neighbors 

Camille 

Jean Spring 

Meredith Hatch 

Carol Dellow 

Atkinson Cong. Church 

Robert Morrison 

Mike & Doris Neibert 

Gretchen Meisner 

Gene Philbrick 

Knights of  Columbus 

 

Tom & Ginny Heislein 

Jeanne Lombardi 

Tom Hitchcock 

Gail Berlinghieri 

John & Betty Gay 

Elaine Spencer 

Eileen Campbell 

Sal & Linda Mele 

John & Silvana Pantano 

Marion Dudley 

Agnes Foye 

Ruth Marden 

Linda Petteruti 

Walter & Dorothy Paquette 

Joseph & Norma Sheehan 

Rod & Gladys Maclean 

Marie Letteri 

Skip & Susan Knight 

Donna Mares 

Sheila Murray 

Richard & Tony Heider 

Chanel & Josie Simard 

David & Lorraine Thompson 

Carol Rivard 

Dennis & Irene Groulx 

Dick & Cathy O'Shaughnessy 

Marguerite Blake 

Joyce Trinchera 

Carol Ricci 

Kathy Ormsby 

Kay Panciocco 

Chasers Poker 

Jesse & Carolyn Lira 

Nancy Fahey 

Don & Liette Goyette 

Nancy Collier Welch 

Peter & Estelle Coryea 

Dan & Sally Thoren 

Bob & Joyce Peacock 

Larry & Verna Belair 

Mary Keronski 

Mike & Patti Boutin 

Ellen Cook 

James & Agnes Low 

Brenda McKenny 

Patrick & Linda Creegan 

Dennis & Patti O'Brien 

Pelham  Good Neighbors 

Richard Whelpley 

Carl & Sheila Clarke 

Steven Grant 

Art & Julia Solmssen 



 

In Honor of 

Rest in Peace 

 

 

 

  

  

Maureen Butler 

 

 

Freda Smith 

Josephine Fletcher 

Colonial Poplin Rehab 

John C. "Jack" Marden 

Anthony Petteruti 

Edmund Cook 

Marianne Hancox 

Michael G. Murray 

Anthony Pappalardo 

"Auntie" Arlene Cameron 

William "Bill" Clark 

Rita Libby 

George Selfridge 

Chuck Monaco 

Ruth Bourdelais 

Marc Trinchera 

Jay L. Ormsby 

Al Azorian 

Diana Seifert 

Ann Swadel 

Al Farnell 

Bless You For All You Did For The Caregivers 

George Selfridge Diana Seifret Al Farnell 

Mae Stone 

Jeanne Lombardi 

Violet Bean 

Al Zembruski 
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Phone: 603-898-2850                             

Fax: 603-893-5715        

salemcaregivers@gmail.com  

www.salemcare.org                 

Cathy 

 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy 

If ANYONE would like a mask - Call us at 603-898 -2850 

"BEEN VACCINATED" Masks 

 

Peter Fran 


